
 
COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Wednesday 18 January 2017 
 

Written Questions 

 
(1) Questions by Councillor Cahal Burke to the Cabinet Member for Community 

Cohesion and Schools (Councillor Ahmed) 

 
“The Government is proposing the introduction of a new national funding 
formula from 2018-19, with schools across England facing real-term cuts of £3 
billion over the next 4 years, including schools in Kirklees.  
 
Can the Cabinet Member advise whether the Council has a strategy in place to 
support our local schools and alleviate the pressure as a result of the funding 
cuts?” 
 
Cabinet Member to Respond  

 
 


